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As we wind down the fiscal year, we are making some adjustments and shifting funds. Please note that 
the capital expenses will move from 97001 to 97000. Our June report should have everything balanced 
out for the year. 
 
Finance is entering a budget amendment for the 6/23 meeting, which will move the unused capital/CIP 
funds for projects that are being carried over. Here is what they are including: 
 

 
 
We had included a $47,875 use of the fund balance this fiscal year; they now estimate that at only $920. 
It may even be less based on how expenditures land at the end of the fiscal year. 


